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Hello, my name is Nicholas Fulton, I'm a medical caregiver for the state of Maine,  
based in Carmel. I started my business with dreams of helping people like many other
caregivers in our state, however,
We are entering a recession,  and more regulation and taxation  on small businesses 
already struggling to survive is not the answer. Furthermore,  this bill acts as a tactic 
meant to drive out small family run businesses and quality medicine from the Maine 
medical community. 
I beg you, for the sake of, and on behalf of our states caregivers and patients, do not 
pass this bill.


